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To whom it may concern,

The DEP must make more of an effort to ensure safety of residents and clearly communicate how
these efforts will be developed and executed.

The DEP must address community concerns and provide close oversight and ensure adequate
communication with the community throughout the remedial process.

The DEP needs to address topics including the ongoing monitoring, the evaluation of off-site vapor
intrusions, risk assessment for expected future residential use, development and implementation of
safety measures during remediation, and expectations for development.

The Township and community must have an opportunity for input into these important decisions
regarding remedial implementation.

Nick Mobile
42 Village Way, Malvern, PA 19355


